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17/06/2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Pupils whose parents/carers have completed a permission form for their child to walk home 
unaccompanied may bring their mobile phone to school. 
 
Should you wish your child to do this can you complete and return the form below and remind your child of 
the following: 
 

• The phone must be switched off and handed to a member of staff on arrival in their classroom for 
morning registration.  It will be held securely in school and returned to the pupil at home time. 

• The phone should be appropriately marked so your child can recognise it. 

• Should your child be found using their phone inappropriately the school reserves the right to 
withdraw this permission and they will be no longer able to bring their phone into school. 

• The school bears no responsibility for the loss or damage to a mobile phone. 
 
 
Thank You  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mr P Struthers 
Headteacher  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Mobile Phone Consent 
 

I give permission for  my child to bring their mobile phone into school and have read and 
understand the implications outlined in this consent. 
 
 
Name of Child ……………………………………………………. ….  Year …………………. 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………  Date …………………. 
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